Notice
CID/MHD Moving to New Location 

The Albuquerque CID/MHD office will be moving into a new location at 5500 San Antonio Dr. NE, Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109 (behind Cracker Barrel Restaurant).  Tentatively the new location will be open on 
[bookmark: _GoBack]August 10th 2015.     

The hours for the call center for inspection requests will be temporarily modified starting August 5 thru August 10th during the new office transition. The temporary call center hours for inspection requests will be from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm.  Once the move is complete, normal call center hours will resume. We would like to suggest emailing your inspection request to cid.inspection@state.nm.us, if you should not be able to get through our phone system or fax system during our move. 
 Our Call Center # is 877-243-0979 
We apologize for any inconvenience.
